
KY/TN Civil and Human Rights Meeting 
 

On Saturday October 12, 2019 there was a Civil and Human Rights 
meeting held at the Region 8 office in Lebanon Tennessee. We had two 
speakers speak at our meeting. The first speaker was from the US Census 
Bureau Terrance O. Flucker, he talked about the importance of being 
counted in the 2020 Census for the purposes of federal dollars and about 
how the number of people that are counted determine Congressional 
Representatives assigned to Tennessee.  Elder H. Paco Harvard, President 
of the Maury County NAACP spoke about voter suppression tactics. We 
also had an Election for the KY/TN Civil and Human Rights Executive 
Board. 

Pictured are the newly elected KY/TN Civil and Human Rights Officers.  
Left to right: President, Anthony Walker LU 2164, Financial Secretary, Lorraine Morgan LU 1853,  
Vice President, Clayton Oswamkpe LU 3058, and Recording Secretary, Shawn MacIntrye LU 862. 

 
 
 



 
 

Newly elected officers getting sworn in by International Rep/Civil and 
Human Rights Liaison, Mike Maddox. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Pictured left to right: Donna Lockhart Local 2164, President of KY/TN Civil and Human Rights Local 2164, 
Anthony Walker, and Jeremy Olaughlin Local 2164. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pictured left to right: 
RACOCHR Chairperson, 

Apriel Williams and 
President of KY/TN Civil 

and Human Rights, 
Anthony Walker.  

 
 
 
 



 


